
Whittingham C of E Primary School are pleased to invite you to their Leavers and End of Year 
Celebration.

This year it will be slightly different, all the classes will share their ‘best bits’ and memories of 
the school year with a particular and special goodbye and good luck to our Year 6 Leavers.

The celebration will take place in St Bartholomew’s Church from 1.30p.m. on Friday 21st July 
2023.


